
The second round of lunches for this school year will begin January 9, 2020 
 
Please ensure that you have fully discussed the order choices with your child before placing them as we are un-
fortunately unable to make any adjustments/changes once the orders have been placed. It is also advised that 
you print off your receipt to have as a quick reference for dates and as confirmation of your order specifics.  
 
Also, please note, the lunch prices at the table will be slightly higher than those you will find if you place your 
order online.   It is highly recommended that you take advantage of these on line savings by using the School 
Cash Online service. We also cannot guarantee what items, if any, will be available for you to purchase from 
the table on each lunch day. We only order limited extras to supplement our Hot Lunch order every week and 
these will be sold on a  first come/ first serve basis at the hot lunch table. 
Thank you so much for your understanding, and continued support of this valuable fund raising program at 
LWPS 

                                              HOT LUNCH ROUND 1! 

It’s that time again!  Here is the order form for Hot Lunches from January 6 until March 26, 2020. 
We hope your children enjoy their lunches this year. 
 

Once again, with this order form we are happy to offer 4 pizza choices from Pizza House of Oak 
Ridges, and 6 choices from Astoria Shish Kebob House in Newmarket, as well as 4 Burger choices 
from Hero Burgers in Aurora.  Our delicious cookies continue to be supplied by Sweets From The 
Earth.  As always, we are pleased to let you know that all of our lunch options meet the criteria set 
out by the Healthy Schools Program, so you can feel good about what your child is getting from our 
Hot Lunch Program. 
 

This year we are also pleased to offer Gluten Free options from each lunch vendor. 
 

We are again offering you a choice of payment method by Visa, MasterCard or Debit for your online 
ordering through School Cash Online.  Please go to Lake Wilcox’s website at www.yrdsb/schools/
lakewilcox.ps and follow the prompts to place your Hot Lunch Order online – where you can pay by 
Credit or Debit Card!  This is a very safe and secure method of payment and is recommended by the 
York Region District School Board. 
  

We thank you for your support of our Hot Lunch program, which is an important fundraising initia-
tive, benefitting all of the students in the LWPS community…..and judging from the smiles we always 
see, gives them a nutritious hot lunch they look forward to each week. 
 

Many thanks and Bon appetite!! 
The Hot Lunch Team 

  

 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Can you Volunteer? We ALWAYS need lots of help! 
If you can spare 30 minutes from 11:40-12:10 to help serve lunch, 

it would be greatly appreciated. 
  
  

Please note we are unable to accept any late orders.   
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

 
 

LWPS Hot Lunch Program 
All orders must be placed online by: Monday Dec. 16, 2019*** 

LATE ORDERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 

http://www.yrdsb/schools/lakewilcox.ps
http://www.yrdsb/schools/lakewilcox.ps

